
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

BLUE HILLS FIRE DISTRICT 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF VACANCY 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

 

Please be advised that a three-year term for the position of Commissioner will be ending on April 2, 

2025.  Any person who wishes to run to fill this office shall follow the following procedures: 

 

1.  Any person eligible to run for the office of Commissioner of the District’s Board of Fire 

Commissioner shall announce his or her candidacy in writing to the District Clerk by filing notice 

of said intention with the Clerk at least thirty (30) days prior to the date of the District’s Annual 

Meeting on a file established by the Board of Fire Commissioners for that purpose.  The Annual 

meeting will be held on April 2, 2025, from 7:00 pm – 9:00 pm. Drive - Through – Walk up vote. 

 

2. Potential Candidates can obtain an application at BHFD, 1021 Blue Hills Avenue between the 

hours of 7:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday or email Clerk Brown at 

sbrown@bluehillsfire.org. 

 

 

3. No person who has failed to file the required notice as provided herein shall be eligible to be 

elected to the position of Commissioner. 

Shelden Brown 

Clerk, Blue Hills Fire District 

January 27, 2025 

 

 


